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BY E-MAIL 
July 13, 2007            
 
Mr. Ron Stitt 
President 
Energy One Canada Inc. 
75 Farquhar Street 
Suite 102 
Guelph, ON  N1H 3N4 
 
Dear Mr Stitt: 
 
Re:  Notification of Existing Electricity Contracts Assignment & 

Cancellation of Electricity Retailer Licence ER-2006-0208 
 Board File Number EB-2007-0655 
 
This acknowledges receipt of your letter on July 4, 2007 of the additional 
information that was requested in the Board’s letter dated June 20, 2007.   
 
1. Notification of Existing Electricity Contracts Assignment 
 
The Board confirms your notification that “Energy One Canada Inc. will no longer 
be selling electricity contracts effective May 31, 2007.  Energy One Canada Inc. 
has assigned all of the existing electricity contracts to Canadian Energy 
Wholesalers Ltd.” holder of electricity retailer licence ER-2006-0184 (as 
corrected based on your June 26, 2007 letter).. “all future actions in relation to 
electricity enquiries to be directed accordingly.”  
 
2. Cancellation of Electricity Retailer Licence ER-2006-0208 

 
This letter confirms the cancellation of the above referenced electricity retailer 
licence issued in the name of Energy One Canada Inc., pursuant to section 77(5) 
of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, and in accordance with your written 
request dated June 26, 2007. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Peter H. O’Dell 
Assistant Board Secretary 


